
Waterbury Cemetery Commission Meeting 

March 2, 2022 

Steele Room 

 

Present: Jan Gendreau, Jill Chase, Barbara Walton, Amy Kinsell, John Woodruff and Bill 

Shepeluk, Town Manager 

 

Minutes of February 2, 2022, approved 

 

 

Ted Shultheis 

 

Ted discussed with the committee the memorial garden and burial site for Jack Carter. The 

site would also consider a bench and perennial flowers. During the discussion the need for 

the maintenance of the garden and that we consider hiring a contractor to this.  Ted will walk 

the garden and burial site as soon as the weather improves, and snow is gone. 

 

Bill Shepeluk 

 
Committee discussed with Bill about the need for the Cemetery Committee to have a email 
address.   Bill will research the possibility of getting the email address for the committee and 
get back to us. 
 
Ames Donation/ Maple Street Cemetery 
 
Discussed various entrance styles to consider for the Maple Street Cemetery. John showed a 
picture of a granite and stone wall combination that we might want to consider. Jan also 
reviewed some of the contractors that she is aware of that might be able to do the entrance 
work. She mentioned Ian Ambler, business is out of Stowe. Living Landscapes out of 
Richmond, Green Mt Landscapes. Committee still needs to discuss a plan of action. Maybe 
have some presentations by businesses to help us develop or entrance vision? 
 
Ghost Walk 
 
Jan discussed some of the objectives of the Ghost Walk. One of the objectives were to visit 
those cemeteries that are not as accessible. The cemeteries are Johnson, Ricker, Demerit 
and the VSH site. 
 
Town Elections 
 
Amy (2 years) and Barbara ( 5 years) were re-elected to the Cemetery Commission. 
Congratulations. 
 
Assignments for April Meeting 
 

1. Bill will research the possibility of getting the email address.  
 
Next Meeting:  Wednesday, April 6,2022   4pm  Steele Room 
Respectfully Submitted, Barbara Walton 

 


